
Please join us on Saturday 16th November 
for a performance at the Belfry, Station Rd, 
Redhill RH1 1ST. They are going to be 
switching on the Christmas Lights!

Belfry Lights Switch On
28th October 2024

The Include Project -  Registered Charity No: 1177785 

Please meet on the ground floor between 
M&S and Superdrug at 10.00. We will be 
singing from 10.30-11.00.

Please bring a drink with you. There will be 
food and drink available to buy if you’d like 
to bring some money. 

Please email us on info@include.org or call us 
on 07918 470 190 as soon as possible if you 
would like to attend.

Parking is available at The Belfry including 
disabled spaces and lift access.

Please wear your choir polo shirt and black 
bottoms. 

After we have sung, we will be making 
paper chains for the Big Give campaign! 
Please join us. We will aim to finish at 12 
noon. 
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